[bookmark: _GoBack]	Student government is an opportunity given to everyone, but a privilege granted to very few. It gives those who choose to enter it the ability to shape and change the very student experience that they, as well as their constituents, face; but this ability does not come lightly. There is much hard work to be done as well as many obstacles to be overcome. For these reasons one should not vote carelessly. For these reasons there should be consideration as to who will represent the members of this class and this school. For these reasons I place my name on the ballot. My name is Randy Rubright, and I will be Vice President for Club Affairs.
	I have a great deal of experience in various educational and political environments that would assist me in my job as a student senator. 
	Throughout my highschool career I was an active member of the student council as well as a class officer. I worked for three years as a homeroom representative to the council, where I would participate in votes as to the activities we would organize and the situations to which we would direct our attention. I was elected to this position by the members of my homeroom and by recommendation from other members of the council. My senior year I was voted by my peers to be class treasurer. Because of the way things worked out, I was also forced to assume responsibilities of the vice president as well. As a class officer I worked with the administration of the school to provide my peers with the best possible experience that could be arranged. If there was ever a problem that my classmates encountered that could be solved diplomatically, I would step in and work out whatever could be done. I helped organize our senior prom committee as well as serve on inter-student/ administration boards such as the Tide-task force and the school board. I was co-captain of the golf team my senior year as well as the event-captain for pole vault. 
	As a freshman this past year I sat on the Club Affairs Committee and was involved in coordination’s concerning the club-sports council and the media board. I oversaw and acted as liaison to religious life and dance groups. 
	My name is Randy Rubright and I give you my letter of intent as well as my promise to represent each and every member of this campus involving oversight of club affairs. Elections start this coming week, available on the gateway, and I humbly ask for your vote.
	
